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We are pleased to inform you that our colleagues from the North Macedonian Police Sport
Federation have confirmed the organisation of the 18" USPE European Police Championships
in Wrestling in 2020.

The Republic of North Macedonia has saved the Championships and supported the USPE
significantly in this way, making a major contribution to the further development of the
European police sports.

The Registration and the invitation to enter are currently in progress.

We look forward to welcoming you in Republic of North Macedonia.

With great commitment and a lot of passion, the USPE member countries have thus
succeeded in securing the organisation of five European Police Championships for the year
2020:

@ 3™ USPE EPC Football Women in Trondheim/Norway 15" to 22™ June 2020
@ 4" USPE EPC Basketball Women in Worcester/United Kingdom 20" to 26" July 2020
@ 9" USPE EPC Cycling in Yverdon/Region Chamblon/Switzerland 14" to 18" September 2020
@ 16" USPE EPC Cross Country in Belarus 6" to 9" October 2020
@ 18" USPE EPC Wrestling in Ohrid/Republic of North Macedonia 12" to 18" October 2020

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the hosting countries for organising these
Championships.

Luc Smeyers Andreas Réhner
President Secretary General
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